
 TWENTY-FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – SEPTEMBER 21st – 22nd, 2024 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DEVOTIONS TO OUR MOTHER OF 

PERPETUAL HELP 

Every Wednesday after 8:30 am Mass.  

All are welcome. 

Dianne Gordon,  Daniel Berardi, 

Olier Caron, Fran Pelletier,  

Steffan Brunette, Cindy Stefoff, 

Frank Ethier,  Margaret Swindells, 

Susan, Nolan Davis,  Fr. Joseph 

Rodrigues, Ricki Keyzers,  Bill 

Paterson, Patrick Kellachan, Karen Larocque, 

Marilyn Quesnelle, Leo Elliott, June Hermann,  

Luciana Ciardullo, Anne Renwick & James 

Albert…. Also please pray for those who take 

care of them. 

CHURCH IS OPEN FOR  

PRIVATE SILENT 

PRAYER 

WEDNESDAY,  THURSDAY  & FRIDAY 

12 NOON TO 4:00 P.M       

Our Sanctuary Lamp burns                              

For the People of the Parish 

 
FIRST RECONCILIATION & COMMUNION 

If your child is in Grade 2/3 and has not received 

these two sacraments, the registration meeting is 

on Wed. Sept. 25th, at 6:00 pm in the parish hall. 

You will need a copy of your child’s baptism 

certificate and $30 for the books.  

REQUESTING A MASS INTENTION?  

The practice of requesting a Mass to be offered for loved 

ones, living or deceased, is a beautiful part of our Catholic 

tradition. A Mass request (announced $20 or unannounced 

$10) may be made for a deceased person, a living person 

who is sick, a living person celebrating a birthday or 

anniversary, in thanksgiving, or an intention fitting to the 

Eucharistic celebration. (vocations, world peace, etc.). 

The person requesting a Mass intention may ask for a card 

that they can send to notify the person that the Mass 

intention has been offered. You can also request to have 

the Sanctuary Lamp near our tabernacle burn for a 

particular intention for one week for $10. Please call 905-

852-6944 or email the parish office if you wish to request 

a Mass intention. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Our Children’s Liturgy at the 11:00 am Mass will resume 

after the Thanksgiving weekend. 

 

COLLECTION FOR THE NEEDS OF THE 

CHURCH IN CANADA -  Sept. 28-29 2024 

This annual initiative is an important opportunity for 

the faithful to actively support and assist the Bishops 

in their ministry of accompanying, teaching, guiding, 

sanctifying, and caring for the Church in Canada. 

Please support the Collection. We thank you in 

advance for your generosity and continued 

commitment. 

 

REPAIRS OF CHURCH 

 OFFICE/RECTORY ENTRANCE 

As everyone is aware the porch and front steps 

of the office/rectory are in need of repairs. 

Currently, we are getting estimates from 

contractors for these repairs. If anyone would 

like to contribute to this project, your 

generosity would be greatly appreciated. 

Building/Maintenance fund envelopes are in 

the church foyer. 

 

YOUR PARISH NEEDS  

YOUR GOD GIVEN GIFTS 
This weekend is Stewardship weekend.  

As stewards, God has given us many diverse gifts for 

the building up of the Kingdom of God in our parish 

community. Consider sharing your God-given gifts 

with your parish by joining a parish ministry that 

speaks to your heart. Contact your parish office to learn 

more about the opportunities currently available. What 

gifts has God given you? Please watch this stewardship 

homily by Archbishop Francis Leo and then 

prayerfully reflect on how you may be of service to 

others. See: https://shorturl.at/YRMgN 

 

SPIRIT & LIFE SERIES 

Witnesses to Hope - Building an Authentic Culture of 

Life in the Face of Legal and Expanding Euthanasia 

(MAiD) in Canada – Sat. Oct. 26, 2024, 9 am to 11 am 

Speaker: Dr. Patricia Murphy 

Location: St. Augustine’s Seminary   - Cost: $10  

See bulletin board for more details. 

 

“Whoever wants to be 

first must be last of all 

and servant of all.” This 

life is the ministry of a 

priest, sister, brother or 

deacon. If you feel God 

is calling you to one such vocation,  

visit: https://www.vocationstoronto.ca/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2025 we celebrate the 160th anniversary of 

our parish. Our organizing committee will be 

meeting soon to plan the various events to 

celebrate this special occasion for our parish.   

 

Our parish school St. Josephs 

opened its doors in 1958 with an 

enrollment of 70 students in two 

classrooms. 

 

PROJECT RACHEL 

Women suffering after abortion need support. If 

this is your pain, or the grief of someone you 

know, consider the upcoming Project Rachel 

retreat at St. Mary’s Refuge, November 8–10, 

2024. For more information, contact us through 

our confidential phone line at 289-691-6840 or e-

mail at ProjectRachel@stmarysrefuge.org, or visit 

stmarysrefuge.org/rachel. 

 

SOLEMNITY OF  

ST.  MICHAEL - Sept. 29th  

All are invited to join 

Archbishop Leo at the noon 

Mass on Sunday Sept. 29th at 

the Cathedral in Toronto for 

a special celebration of the 

Solemnity.   

 

 
Tuesday, Sept. 24th,  

7:00 pm  Souls of Josephine & Ted Christie 

                Req. by: Jo-Anne Kerr 

Wednesday, Sept. 25th 

8:30 am       

Thursday, Sept. 26th 

9:00 am   

Friday,  Sept. 27th 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

8:30 am    

Saturday,  Sept. 28th 

5:00 pm    

SUNDAY,  Sept. 29th 

9:00 am  Soul of Anne O’Connor 

               Req. by:  Liz & Tony Sheedy 

11:00 am People of the Parish 

                  

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1964 – 2024  
Your love, LORD, reaches 

to the heavens, 

 your faithfulness to the 

skies. – Ps. 36:5 

 

https://shorturl.at/YRMgN
https://www.vocationstoronto.ca/

